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Summer Reading Road Trip Bingo
Complete as many activities on the BINGO card as you can. Connect three in a row 

horizontal, vertical, or diagonal to win!

Greetings from…
Create a postcard from the 
destination in your book.

Find it on a map!
Hang up a map of the U.S. 

After finishing a book, 
pinpoint the location on the 

map.

Dear Chamber of 
Commerce,

Write to the local Chamber 
of Commerce to get more 

information about the 
destination in your book. 

Character’s Journey
Draw a timeline of the 

character’s journey from one 
of your books. Use it to retell 

the story. 

Times have changed!
Research online to locate a 
historical map from one of 
your destinations. Compare 

it to a modern map. 

Write your own travel 
article

Choose a favorite location 
you want to visit such as a 

museum, zoo, etc. and write 
a short article on why it’s a 

great place for tourists.  

Setting Swap
Imagine the story you 

read took place in another 
location. What would the 
character do? How would 
the story change? Write or 

tell an alternative.

Local Cuisine
Research the local food from 

the location in your book. 
Search for the recipe online 
and make it at home. Bon 

appetite!  

Alphabet Road Game
As you travel by car, bus, 
or train this summer look 
for things that begin with 

as many letters as possible 
from A-Z. For example, the 
letter P for a park you pass.
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